
From: Noeleen Keavey 
Sent: 
To: Joe Reilly 
Subject: 

Attachments: FassaroeRstone2Epa.pdf 

Importance: High 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

16 November 201 0 1531 

FW: New submission entered for Reg no: WO269-01. (Reference Number: 
WO269-01-101116032303) 

Joe -Can you process - t a  very much 

From: Vincent 0' Sullivan ~mailto:vincent.osullivan@dublincitv.ie] 
Sent: 16 November 2010 15:23 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: New submission entered for Reg no: WO269-01. (Reference Number: WO269-01-101116032303) 
Importance: High 

Title: Mr 

First Name: Vincent 

SurName: 0' Sullivan 

Dublin City Council Organisation 
Name: 

Address Line 1: 

Address Line 2: Dublin 8 

Address Line 3: 

County: Dublin 

Post Code: 

Phone Number: 01 222 4252 

Email: vincent.osullivan@dublincitv.ie 

68-70 Marrowbone Lane 
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Waler Services, Environment & Engineering Department. 
68RO Marrowbone Lane, Dublin 8 

Rannog Uisce, Roinn Comhshaoil agus Innealloireachta, 
68UO Lana Mhuire Mhailh. Baile Alha Clialh 8 

T. 01 222 4252 F. 01 4542 937 E. .'vinceni.osullivanQdublincily.ie,. 

Environmental Licensing Programme, 
Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

FAO Mr. Michael Owens 

November l6lh, 2010 

Re : FASSAROE WASTE RECOVERY FACILITY 

FASSAROE AVENUE, FASSAROE, BRAY. CO. WICKLOW 

WASTE LICENCE APPLICATION 

REGISTER NUMBER WO269-01 

Dear Mr Owens 

The following is the report of the Dublin City Council Water Services Division on the above 
application. 

"Dublin City Council has no objection to the issuing of a waste licence at the above facility on 
the basis of the documentation submitted as the proposed works do not impact on the Dublin 
City Council 33inch arterial watermain which crosses the site. 

We do however have a concern about the presence on the site of a septic tank in close 
proximity to the watermain. This matter requires further investigation and it is likely that the 
septic tank will have to be relocated." 

Yours faithfully, 

Vincent 0' Sullivan, 
Senior Executive Engineer, 
Water Services Division, 
Dublin City Council. 
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